
  

 

 

 

         

 

The Oak Creek 6th grade instrumental music students invite 
you to their final performance of the year! Join us for an 
evening of wonderful music!  

 

When: Tuesday, May 24th, 2022 

Where: Northwood High School Theater 

4515 Portola Pkwy, Irvine 

Students Arrive: 7:15 PM  

Performance: 7:45 PM 

Concert Dress: Nice dress clothes 
Please try to avoid jeans, shorts, t-shirts, and sneakers. 

 
We look forward to seeing you! 

 

            Mrs. Findlay                                                Mr. Bergevin 

KatherineFindlay@iusd.org                         GregBergevin@iusd.org 
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